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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

CITY OF POTTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL GRANT APPLICATION ENTITLED 

“LAKE ALLIANCE PARK IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT” TO THE 2025 EATON 
COUNTY PARKS COMMUNITY GRANT PROGRAM 

 

Public hearing is to be held on April 17, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Potterville City Hall to obtain 

public input and consider City Council Resolution to support and commit public funds in match 

for the grant application entitled “Lake Alliance Park Improvements” to the 2025 Eaton County 
Parks Community Grant Program. The City grant application entitled “Lake Alliance Park 
Improvements” is intended to fund City developmental improvements “ADA” public access to 
existing and new facilities at the Lake Alliance Park, located along Lansing Road, in Section 26 

property parcel #700-026-100-502-02. 

 

A copy of the grant application may be reviewed at Potterville City Hall, 319 N. Nelson Street, 

Potterville, MI 48876 and at the public hearing. Interested persons and stakeholders of the 

community are invited to the public hearing to provide input regarding the grant application and 

the Resolution of the City Council to support and commit public funds in match for grant 

application entitled “Lake Alliance Park Improvements” to the 2025 Eaton County Parks 
Community Grant Program. 

 

The City of Potterville will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as 

signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed material being considered at the 

hearing, to individuals with disabilities upon reasonable notice to the City Clerk. Individuals 

with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City Clerk at 

cityclerk@pottervillemi.org and/or mail at the address or telephone number listed below. 

 

 

319 N. Nelson Street 

Potterville, MI 48876 

(517) 645-7641 

 

 

 

Becky Dolman 

City Clerk 
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